
 
 
Minutes 30 January 2018 
 
Present –  
 
Kirsty Lay    Bev Frost     
Michelle Thompson    Samina Barnwell 
 
 
Discussion 
 
Michelle fed back to the meeting that there is £9176.60 to be spent in the PTA fund 
(£2000 is to be ring fenced for literacy).  
 
Possible items to be purchased- 
 
If a coding club is started a Raspberry Pi. 
 
Bluetooth sound system with microphones for hall. 
 
Electronic library with bar codes and digital books available for borrowing. (used in 
Murch School)  
 
Funds raised in this term are to be earmarked for the new nursery. 
 
Next terms fundraising could be earmarked for the library.  
 
 
Possible Cake Sale Dates/Plans 
 
14/15 February 2018 Year 2 and 5  Valentines cake sale 

 
27/28 March 2018 Year 3 and reception Easter cake sale 

 
16/17 May 2018 Year 4 and nursery Spring cake sale 

 
 
 
Future Fundraising Events  
 
Cake sale dates as above (dates to be confirmed). 
 
1 March 2018 - St Davids Day Eisteddfod – Tea/Coffee with welsh cakes  
 
23 March 2018 - Curry/Quiz night  



 
29 March 2018 - Easter egg hunt (egg rewarded at end when all clues have been 
discovered – alternatives need to be available for any allergies etc). 
 
Easter Picture Prize Draw - £1 entry with prizes 
 
Mother’s Day items (11 March 2018) – Lydia Wilford to be asked regarding dates etc. 
 
11 June 2018 Sports Day refreshments (alternative date 15 June)  
 
Father’s Day items (17 June 2018) – Lydia Wilford to be asked regarding this. 
 
23 June 2018 – Summer Fayre (perhaps asking Drama club to put on a little sketch). 
 
17 July 2018 – Leavers BBQ 
 
 
Quiz Night 23 March 2018 (date tbc) 
 
Licence to be applied for (Kirsty will ask Philip Lay to organise this for us). 
 
It was decided a curry would be made by Samina (chicken and vegetarian option) 
 
Quiz would include – picture quiz, music round, film quotes, logo, general 
knowledge, 50/50 and raffle. 
 
Tickets £10   
 
 
Any other business 
 
 
It was mentioned that the AGM is to be in June/July timed in with a Games Night. 
 
Next Meeting Tuesday 27 February 2018 at 7.45 pm at Conservative Club Penarth. 


